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President’s Message

Dear Fellow Students,

As  our  Fall  semester  comes  to  an  end,  I 
would like to thank you for your support and 
continued interest  in  the  Center  for  Lifelong 
Learning’s course offerings.

Our Spring semester course catalog is near-
ing  completion  and  will  be  available  in  the 
mid-December  timeframe.   The new catalog 
will  feature some sixty general interest cour-
ses and field trips, and nearly thirty technical 
courses.  As has been our practice they will 
include a wide range of topics, some of which 
have  been  suggested  by  students  via  our 
class evaluation forms, particularly those that 
have received excellent evaluations.

We are planning our open house Registration 
Day for the new semester to be held on Janu-
ary 8th from 9 am – 12 pm in the Business & 
Education  Building.   Please  check  the  new 
course  catalog  for  more  details,  and  mark 
your calendar to attend.

Please remember to save December 10th for 
our  annual  Holiday  Drop  In,  from  2-4  pm, 
offering food, entertainment, and fellowship in 
the lobby of the Etherredge Center..  And, as 
a  benefit  of  your  membership,  there  is  no 
charge  to  attend  this  event,  but  you  must 
RSVP Taryn Wallace in the CLL administration 
office at  taryn.wallace@usca.edu if  you plan 
to attend.

The CLL board and staff look forward to see-
ing you all at the Drop-In.

David Tavernier, CLL President
pres@aikenlearning.org

Don't Forget the Holiday Drop-In Event

The  annual  Center  for 
Lifelong Learning Holiday 
Drop-In will be held Tues-
day  December  10,  from 
2:00  to  4:00  PM  in  the 
lobby  of  the  Etherredge 
Center.  

The Reception will feature hors d'oeuvres and liq-
uid refreshment.  Holiday music again will be pro-
vided  by  Savannah  River  Stringband,  featuring 
the Center's own Vicki Gibboney.

Invitations  to  this  event  were  sent  to  all  this 
semester's  CLL  registered  members  in  early 
November.  There is no charge for members, but 
an  RSVP is  required to  reserve your  spot  and 
allow us to plan accordingly.

Looking Ahead to the Spring Semester

Fall  semester  classes  had 
their  last  gasp  in  November, 
but  the  Spring  semester  is 

right  around  the  corner.   The  Spring  catalog, 
listing over 80 General Interest and Technology 
courses, has been put to bed and has gone to the 
printer.

Tentative Timeline:

• Dec 3 (target date): Course information 
available on website

• Mid-Dec:Catalog distribution begins
• Jan 8: Open House & Registration opens
• Jan 13: Classes begin
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CLL Website: aikenlearning.org    CLL on Facebook: Facebook Page

CENTER FOR LIFELONG LEARNING CALENDAR – DECEMBER 2024

MONDAY TUESDAY WEDNESDAY THURSDAY FRIDAY

2 3 4 5 6

9 10

Holiday Drop-In Reception
2-4p [EC]

11 12 13

16 17 18 19 20

23 24 25

CHRISTMAS    HANUKKAH
    DAY               BEGINS

26 27

30 31

NEW YEAR'S EVE

[Location Codes] B = USCA Bus & Educ Bldg TC = CCL Computer Tech Ctr EC = Etherredge Center

https://www.facebook.com/groups/278068998265171
https://aikenlearning.org/
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